
Comment from VHB 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 5, 2023 

I would recommend bringing back the numerical coding values. I think these can provide 

valuable guidance for implementers and help to ensure compatibility between different data sets. 

It can also be made clear that these values are just recommendations and States are free to 

implement their own values instead. 
 


